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New faces 

Tolulope Odunsi 
Assistant Dean for Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 

While she continues teaching courses in the school’s Legal Analysis, 
Writing and Research sequence, Odunsi has been named Assistant 

Dean for Diversity, Equity and Inclusion. In her new role, she focuses on 
deepening the diversity of the law school community and developing 
external partnerships to support those efforts, including directing Discover 
Law, the law school’s award-winning diversity pipeline program. 

“My role is to make sure that everyone feels included. That includes 
making sure that our faculty are culturally competent toward student needs, 
making sure that the students are aware of specific opportunities for 
students of color, encouraging students if they want to have a cohort. We 
need students to know they have a space here and they’re welcomed in our 
academic environment.”  

Emilie  
Rosenbluth 
Associate Director  
of Advancement 

With our alumni all 
over the world, I look 

forward to learning what has 
inspired each of them, how 

UB School of Law changed their lives, and how we can 
all work together to ensure the best possible 
experience for our students.” 

Matthew  
Delaney 
Business Officer 

Having recently moved 
to Buffalo, I am eager 

to play an important role in 
shaping business enhance-
ment efforts at the School of 

Law during a challenging financial climate within 
higher education.  I welcome the opportunity to 
collaborate with the amazing and greatly exper-
ienced scholars, teachers, students, alums and staff.  ”

Laurel Root 
Manager of Recruitment and  
International Enrollment 
Services 

I’m thrilled to have joined the School of Law 
after earning my graduate degree from the 

University at Buffalo and working as an 
international student recruiter for UB.  It’s a 

pleasure to work directly with applicants from all over the world who 
are interested in issues related to social justice and who are committed 
to making a positive impact through the legal system.” 

“ 

“ 

 Angelyn McDuff  ’12 

Legal Analysis, Writing and 
Research Instructor 

I've previously taught courses in 
international legal advocacy and coached 

the law school’s teams in the Jessup 
International Law Moot Court Competition. It 
was wonderful and fulfilling, and I loved the 

students. And I realized that I needed something else to make me feel 
like the work I was doing mattered. The great thing about the LAWR 
program is that it allows focused and individualized feedback so each 
student can grow the skills they need to become successful lawyers." 

  

“ 

“ 

We are pleased to welcome the newest additions to our law school: 
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Above: Basement classroom 
Top, left: New bathroom and lockers 
Left: Exterior

New spaces
Coming soon 

Thanks to the support of the University, big changes are in the 
works in O’Brian Hall, including significant renovations to two 

first-floor classrooms, a large new classroom at the basement 
level, and a new bathroom with changing facilities. Here’s a sneak 
peek at what’s on its way!

 First floor classroom
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